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FAKE NHS VACCINE TEXT WARNING 
 

Another fraudulent text message is circulating 

claiming to be from the NHS, encouraging 

people to ‘apply’ for their COVID vaccine. 
 

The text message contains a link that takes 

recipients to a very convincing website which 

proceeds to ask for personal and payment details. 

This should be an immediate red flag, along with bad grammar and spelling mistakes, 

one of which can be seen highlighted in the images below.  

Remember: the COVID-19 is free via the NHS only. 

It is not possible to purchase the vaccine or obtain via other methods. 

If you are not in one 

of the priority 

groups, and are not 

expecting contact 

regarding the 

vaccine, report these 

messages to Action 

Fraud. 
 

If you wish to 

confirm, contact your 

GP on a trusted 

number. 


